
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Jeff & Jina Reinford (1st service) 
Arlin Benner & David Thompson (2nd) 

Doug & Elaine Burns (1st service) 
Ed Griffin & Joe Souder (2nd service) 

Nursery Miranda Quintana & Nichele York (1st)  
Tara Gilmore & Jan Bannon (2nd ser) 

Dianne Wise & Mindy Rahn (1st shift) 
Rose Longacre & Rachel Reinford (2nd) 

Ushers Russ & Barb Hess (1st service) 
Kevin Bannon & Ed Griffin (2nd service) 

Hal Linck & Jim Delp (1st service) 
Kevin Bannon & Ed Griffin (2nd service) 
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This Week at Finland 
 

 

Today - Witness Team Meeting following the 2nd service 
Today, 5:30-7:00pm - Families Following Christ small group in the gym 
Today, 6:30pm - Marvin Reinford's small group 
Tuesday, 12-12:30pm – Participate in Finland’s “Looking Up” call-in prayer line.    
    Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so. 
Tuesday, 6:30-8:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry practice in the gym 
Tuesday, 7:15pm – Jared's worship team practice 
Wednesday, 10am-noon - OWLS will celebrate today at Betty Drescher's  
Wednesday, 7-8:30pm - Boys and Girls Club for grades 2 through 5 
Wednesday, 7-8:45pm - Jr. High for grades 6 through 8 
Wednesday, 7:15-9:00pm - Youth Bible study for grades 9 through 12 
Wednesday, 7:15pm - Worship Vision Team meeting 
Thursday, 6:30-9:30pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18 
Friday, 6-9:00pm -  Boys & Girls Club pizza and movie night here at the church 
Friday, 7:00pm - O.U.R. small group  

Finland Mennonite Church 
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Pastor: Kris Wint 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis 215-234-4045, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330, Marvin Reinford 215-679-8598, 

Jim Dougherty 215-679-7190, Chad Landis 215-478-2739, Jason Scheetz 267-272-8484  
Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598 

Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190, Arlin Benner 267-640-2728, Shirley Kiefer 610-369-7116  
 

The family that prays together stays together 
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to) 

Scripture - (brown Bible 806, blue Bible 1771, blue/green Bible 2213)                   1 Cor. 1:1-17  

Sermon - "The Place of the Church"                                      Pastor Kris 
Sharing Time & Prayer                 Jason Scheetz - Elder in Charge      
  (If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)              
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                     Pastor 
 

All sermons are posted online at www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 
 

* * * * * 
Prayer Requests 

 

Mennonite Mission Network – This month Palmer Becker begins a short-term 
assignment in Latin America, jointly sponsored by MMN and Mennonite Church 
Canada. Pray for him as he helps Latin American Anabaptists understand their 
theological identity in order to minister more faithfully in their modern contexts. 
 

This evening at 5:00pm - Musa Mumbula of Nigeria will be speaking at Indian 
Creek Church of the Brethren in Harleysville. EYN (the Church of the Brethren in 
Nigeria) is suffering severe persecution. Most of the schoolgirls who were 
kidnapped last April are members of this Anabaptist denomination. EYN and 
Mennonite World Conference call us to join together in prayer, fasting, lament, and 
bearing witness to the power of Jesus Christ in the midst of this crisis. 
 

 

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway 

High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coatrack 
Adult class studying "The Life of Joseph" (Genesis) - Classroom 2 behind coatrack 
Adult class on "Prayer" led by Alan Kratz - Classroom 1 on left in new hallway 
Men's Class - "Acts of Worship" (from Psalms & Daniel) - Room G-3 in gym  
Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs 
 

Last Week’s Attendance 

First service – 123 

Second service – 111 

http://www.finlandmennonitechurch.org/


Announcements and Upcoming Events 
 

The Witness Team will meet after the 2nd service today following a light lunch to 
decide what organizations we will support for our monthly mission projects in 2015. 
See Karen Kratz if you'd like to be part of this team.  
 

Congratulations to Jared and Amanda Landis on the birth of Michael Aden on 
Monday, January 5, weighing 7 lbs. 7oz. May God bless your family and give you 
godly wisdom as you raise Michael for the Lord.  
 

A Child Dedication Service will be planned for the near future. It will be preceded 
by a 2-class session for parents on January 18 & 25. Any parents who are interested 
in participating in this child dedication, please talk with Pastor Kris.     
 

Our sympathy and prayers are extended to Arlin Benner on the passing of his 
mother-in-law, Ada Mininger, who went home to be with the Lord on Monday, 
January 5, at the age of 93. Services will be at Souderton Mennonite Homes 
tomorrow evening, January 12. Family and friends may call between 5:30-6:45pm 
with the service following at 7:00pm.  Ada was Donna Benner's mother. 
 

Dear Finland Church:  Thank you so much for the festive, beautiful flower 

arrangement. It was so kind of you. It was nice that Rachel came to the hospital 

to bring it and to say a prayer with me. Also Betty came with her and it was a 

nice visit. I look forward to a day when no one will have to suffer.   

With warmest thoughts  -  Love, Anne Fegely 
 

Next Sunday, January 18, 6:00pm, is our annual congregational business 
meeting. You are encouraged to attend this meeting. 
 

Jan. 24, 12:15pm - All are invited to go see the full-size reproduction of the Biblical 
Tabernacle in Lancaster. Please sign up on the bulletin board outside the gym.  
The bus will stop at Yoder's on the way home for dinner.  
 

Bulletin board items: There is a family picture and newsletter update from Dave & 
Debbie Landis of We Care Prison Ministry in Atmore, AL. (Dave is Ruth Janton's brother) 

Also posted is a list job openings at Living Branches as of December 19, 2014.  
 

Penn View Christian School is hosting a Kindergarten welcome day this Tuesday, 
Jan. 13, at 8:45 am for interested families. Call 215-723-1196 for more information. 
 

Souderton Mennonite Homes has a number of new opportunities for service: 

 Audio/visual aides using new state-of-the-art equipment (flexible schedule) 

 Sunday morning escorts taking resident to our in-house worship service 

 Thursday evenings escorting residents to our spiritual life programs 

 Leading an activity in the Health Care Center between 2:45 and 3:15pm 
No experience necessary for any of these opportunities. Training will be provided. 
Call Lynne Allebach, Volunteer Coordinator, at 215-723-2182 ext. 42289 for more 
information. 


